
 
 

 

 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

Dear Sir / Madam 

I am writing to express my strongest opposition to the above plan which is proposed for the 
development of Warrington. 

You are proposing to destroy the beautiful green belt areas of the borough when significant 
amounts of brownfield sites already exist and this will turn areas of countryside into concrete 
jungles. The existing road infrastructure, schools, hospital and doctors’ practices cannot even 
cope at present, so it beggars belief what will happen unless massive new investment is 
made into these requirements. 

I cannot believe the plans have even reached this stage and having read your paper I 
noticed the following opening quote:-

“The Council undertook a 6 week period of consultation on the scope and contents of the 
Local Plan review and the Council’s initial Local Plan evidence base between 24th October 
and 5th December 2016. 

The Council received a total of 78 responses to the consultation. The majority were from 
developers and landowners although responses were also received from Parish Councils, local 
residents and other stakeholders.” 

I would respectfully suggest that this original consultation was either very low key or in fact 
selectively distributed as I cannot recall ever having seen the proposals. To receive only 78 
responses to a proposal as wide ranging as planned is frankly laughable and I cannot 
believe it was a fair representation of people’s views. 

These plans must be reconsidered and proper thought given for the future of Warrington. 

Yours faithfully 



 

 

 




